
Ida, 

 

The NPCA has reviewed the Staff Report for the above noted application and have no concerns 

with the proposed amendments for the Urban Farmers Market.  

 

Please note that should any new development and/or site alterations (i.e. grading/fill) be 

proposed within the NPCA regulated area, a work permit from our office may be required in 

accordance with the “Regulation of Development, Interference with Wetlands and Alterations to 

Shoreline and Watercourses” (O. Reg. 155/06). 

 

Regards, 

Heather Ireland 

Planning Approvals Analyst 

Niagara Peninsula Conservation Authority 

250 Thorold Road West; 3rd Floor 

Welland, ON L3C 3W2 

Phone: 905-788-3135 ext 245  

Fax: 905 788 1121 

E-mail: hireland@npca.ca 
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